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Outage required for Avista customers in Orofino, Pierce, and Weippe Avista to perform infrastructure
upgrades

September 20, 2024

Spokane, Wash. Sept. 20, 2024: Approximately 796 Avista customers in Orofino, Pierce, Weippe, and the surrounding areas will
experience a power outage starting at 6 a.m. and ending at 1 p.m. on September 28. Customers who will be impacted by the
outage will be notified directly. During this time, Avista will be replacing aging power poles and equipment in the area. No road

closures are expected during the outage time. Avista is continually updating equipment and infrastructure to increase the safety
and reliability of its system. Customers who have questions or concerns can contact Avista at (800) 227-9187.
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David Vowels (509) 495-7956, david.vowels@avistacorp.com
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